
We are approaching the end of Autumn Term and it has been an exciting and
eventful academic year so far! There is a lot happening at this time of the year
with all the performances, nativities, trips and parties, as well as our Christmas
and VIP lunches. There is a a lot to celebrate so make sure you read the key dates
and events section and check Class Dojo.
Ms Armstrong, Mrs Ginty, Kobe and Loki have been made to feel very welcome
and a part of the Fryent family. We are excited for what the new year will bring! 
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message from the fryentteam

key dates & events

Rock Climbing fun5 Persimmon class had the best time at

the Westway Rock Climbing Centre and

the rest of Year 5 cannot wait until it is

their turn. Ammar wrote about his trip:

Today I had a great day as we had a trip

where we went rock climbing. We walked

to the station and took a ride on the

train. When we arrived we had to put on

a vest and rope attached to a hook to

keep us safe. When it was my turn I

climbed all the way to the top. I felt so

proud!

Tuesday 12th December - EYFS Open Morning
Tuesday 12th December - Year 1 Vicar visit
Wednesday 13th December  - Cobalt class to
Gunnersbury Park Museum Trip
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm in the small
hall - Reception Nativity
Thursday 14th December at 2pm in the small hall
- Reception Nativity
Thursday 14th December - Sandstone and Amber
Climbing Wall Trip
Thursday 14th December - Sky and Royal Blue to
Gunnersbury Park Museum Trip
Thursday 14th December - EYFS OPen Evening
Thursday 14th December - School Discos
Friday 15th December Opal Festive Concert
Monday 18th December - VIP Lunch
Tuesday 19th and 20th December at 2pm in the
small hall - Year 1  Nativity
Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Lunch
Thursday 21st December - Class Parties
Thursday 21st December at 3pm  - Carols sung by
the choir
Friday 22nd December - LAST DAY OF TERM 

      Please collect children at the following times:
      - 1pm: Main School
      - 1.30pm: Opal ARP

Please make sure that you label all your children’s belongings, from their coats to their water bottles. The school
jumpers all look the same and it is hard to locate lost items that are not labelled with your child’s name and class.
Thank you!

labels
Name

Class

Don’t forget to sign up for DFY’s
holiday camp! There are sibling
discounts and free places to
those who are eligible. Contact
josie@dfy.org.uk for more info. 

winter camp 
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This term Green class have been
learning about our senses. Reading a
book a week on each sense! This week
we have been learning about smell. It
has been so much fun to guess smells!
We thought we had to make our own
perfume too! Check it out! In Boots
soon! Eau de Classe Verte.

Eau de Classe verte

 Ms Michaels was very
excited to go on a poetry
workshop with none other

than Michael Rosen. We are
looking forward to

implementing everything
she learnt into our

curriculum. 

 Fyrent's pupils were blessed with a

magical gift this half-term. From the

youngest children in Nursery to the
oldest pupils of Year 6, every child
had the privilege of witnessing a
pantomime. Mesmerized by the
spellbinding performances, the
children reveled in a world ofenchantment.

school friend clubs

Sky’s assembly 

School Friend Clubs wrap-around

after-school club is starting next week.

If you need childcare or just want your

child to take part in some fun activities

after school, please visit

https://schoolfriendclub.magicbookin

g.co.uk or call 03333557374 for more

information. They are even having their

own Christmas party on 13th with

games and food. 

Sky class wowed theaudience with theirassembly that was all about
continents and volcanoes.

Pupils memorised interesting
facts and even had ‘live’  

erupting volcanoes onstage!  

christmas is all around
us 

On Thursday there was a festive feeling in the air!
Fryent Primary pupils came to school in festive colours
and Christmas jumpers to raise money for Save the
Children charity.  As we are trying to be as
sustainable as possible, some of the jumpers worn
were from our Eco Warrior’s Christmas Jumper swap
where families traded jumpers - thank you to those
who took part. We raised over £200. 
Nursery children were busy decorating their Christmas
tree and other classes have been creating recycled
Christmas door decorations and the traditional Fryent
Festive hoop to be displayed in the small hall. It is
such a wonderful time of the year! 

happy romanian national day

The 1st December was
Romanian National Day. On
Tuesday, some of our pupils
wore traditional clothing and
shared how they celebrated 

Attendance
Y1-6

Attendance
is  95.1% 

Our target is  
100%

panto performances

Thank you to everyone who
supported the book fair.

Children were able to pick
from a selection of books and
we sold £890 worth of books.
We got £445 in rewards which

we will be spending on the
class library and poetry books. 

Book fair 


